
FLORIDA 

Interoffice Memorandum 

March 13, 2020 

TO: Mayor Jerry L. Demings 
and Board of County Commissioners 

Joseph C. Kunkel, P.E., Director, Public Works DepartmH LI( Li\ FROM: 

CONTACT PERSON: Humberto L. Castillero, P .E., PTOE, Interim Manag~ 
Traffic Engineering Division 

PHONE NUMBER: (407) 836-7891 

SUBJ: Approval to Decrease the Speed Limit on Eden Park Road 

A concerned citizen has requested Orange County to review the posted speed limits 
along Eden Park Road frpm West Maitland Boulevard to Beggs Road. The posted 
speed limit on Eden Park Road is 45 mph. The citizen believes the current posted 45 
mph speed limit is too high and creates a safety concern. 

Based on the Florida Statute 316.189 and a field review of traffic conditions, staff 
recommends that the Board approve to decrease the posted speed limit from 45 mph to 
35 mph on Eden Park Road from West Maitland Boulevard to Beggs Road. 

Action Requested: Approval to decrease the speed limit on Eden Park Road from 
West Maitland Boulevard to Beggs Road from 45 mph to 35 
mph. District 2. 
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Eden·Park Road Speed Limit 
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District 2: Commissioner Christine Moore 


